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It’s  C .D.  Jim, 
But not as we 

know it!  

Editorial 
 

Problems with the ‘new’ print-head recently in-
stalled in the club’s printer halted the production 
of October’s CD.  I had ‘just’ managed to print 
enough copies for the members present at the 
October Club Meeting but unfortunately absent 
members will have to wait for their copy until our 
machine is back in production.  In the meantime 
we’re all greatly indebted to XXXXX XXXXX for 
the printing of this temporary news sheet. 
 

Bruce 

Flitehook 

 

Please note the following communication from 
Pauline and John Hook. 
 

It has recently come to light that the www. Pages 
set up as ‘flitehook.co.uk and flitehook.com – 
flite-hook.co.uk and flite-hook.com are not web 
site pages leading to the business belonging to 
John and Pauline Hook who trade as Flitehook 
and whose trading address is: 
42 Player’s Crescent Totton Southampton Hants 
SO40 9AZ.  
Telephone number 004402380861541 

 email address  
pauline@flitehook.freeserve.co.uk.  
 

Please note all genuine order enquiries  for 
goods and materials  will be dealt with from the 
Southampton address 

 

 John and Pauline - October 2005 

 

No Access To Thorney 
Defense Estates are now operating an 
‘Individual printed pass’ system for CADMAC 
members.  Please ensure that your personal, 
phone and vehicle details are updated with Tony 
Chant’s data-base.  Otherwise you may find your 
access to Thorney Island is denied.   
If you take any guests to Thorney they should be 
passengers in your own vehicle only. 
Annual General Meeting 
The CADMAC AGM and Buffet will take place on 

next month’s Club meeting night - Thurs 8th De-
cember.   This is your main opportunity to raise 
questions and elect the committee you deserve. 
 

Cups Shields Trophies 
Will current holders of any of the CADMAC 
awards kindly return them to any member of the 
committee by YESTERDAY please! 
The trophies are urgently needed for engraving 
prior to out AGM next month. 
 

Congratulations 
Go to Paul Garner who successfully completed 
his BMFA ‘A’ examination on 2nd October at 
Porthole Farm.  Paul was examined by Tony 
Chant. 
 

Indoor Flying 
The next two meeting to be held at Bosham Vil-
lage hall will be: 
Friday 25th November 2005 

Friday 30th December 2005 

From 7.30 till late! 
 

Christmas Barbie 
There will be a Christmas barbie and fly-in at 
Porthole farm from mid morning of Friday 30th 
December.  See You There! 
 

Mousing About 
Aircraft Proving Grounds  http://www. 
geistware.com/rcmodeling/model_calc.htm 

is a great site and contains calculating machines 
for: Aircraft Balance, Basic Models, Unit Conver-
sions, Centre of Gravity and Mean Aerodynamic 
Cord. 

Fred Minay 

 

*http://www.commercemarketplace.com/
home/CollectAir/index.html. This is a very 
large  and absorbing site for the scale modeller 
especially. Some excellent material on the P40. I 
think that you'll really like this one.  

Colin Stevens 
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